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From: Eden Peart [edenpeart@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, February 04, 20082:35 PM

To:

Subject: In strong support of 583170

February 4, 2008
In strong support of SB 3170
Committee on Education
Sen. Sakamoto, Chair and Sen. Jill Tokuda
Committee on Energy and Environment
Sen. Menor and Sen. Hooser
Hearing Date: February 4,2008 at 1:15
Conference Room 225, State Capitol

Dear Senators,

Please support this bill. As a public school librarian for 10 years, mother and farmer this very issue has
long been of grave concern to me.

Conclusive evidence shows the adverse health effects of pesticide exposure especially to vulnerable
populations such as children and the cumulative effects of exposure to farmworkers is reprehensible.

This bil is a step in mitigating those ongoing threats to the health of Hawai'i's people.

Mahalo nui loa,
Eden Marie Peart, MLIS
Kawaiholehole Farm
P.O. Box 1863
Honoka'a, HI 96727
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